
From: Murtishaw, Scott
Sent: 3/7/2012 6:16:33 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Madera energy

Meredith,

You may have heard that Madera sent a letter to Peevey, Nichols, Levin etc about their failure 
to renegotiate with PG&E. Can we talk about what’s happening with Madera and CRES 
sometime Friday or next week?

Thanks

Scott Murtishaw

Energy Advisor to President Peevey

California Public Utilities Commission

(o) 415-703-5863

(f) 415-703-5091
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